Tan, Alyson JTT:EX

Subject: FW: For Approval ASAP: Revised Draft PNWER Statement on Steel & Alum Tariffs
Attachments: image003.jpg; ATT00001.htm; Nov 14 2018_DRAFT PNWER Statement on tariffs_BC edits.docx;
ATT00002.htm

From: Glumac, Rick

Sent: December 21, 2018 2:57 PM

To: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Subject: Fwd: For Approval ASAP: Revised Draft PNWER Statement on Steel & Alum Tariffs

Hi Geoff, here is the statement we discussed.

Thanks,
Rick Glumac

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

Resent-From: <Rick.Glumac@gov.bc.ca>

From: "Vinette, Nicole IGRS:EX" <Nicole.Vinette@gov.bc.ca>

Date: November 14, 2018 at 2:34:29 PM PST

To: "Glumac, Rick JTST:EX" <Rick.Glumac@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: "Hewitt, Jeremy IGRS:EX" <Jeremy.Hewitt@gov.bc.ca>, "Tan, Alyson JTT:EX"
<Alyson.Tan@gov.bc.ca>, "Sparling, Anika IGRS:EX" <Anika.Sparling@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: For Approval ASAP: Revised Draft PNWER Statement on Steel & Alum Tariffs

Parliamentary Secretary,

Please find attached for your approval the revised draft PNWER statement on steel and aluminum
tariffs that was discussed during yesterday’s Executive Committee meeting. We have left the tracked
changes in for ease of reference.

This revised version has now been reviewed and approved by our Assoc. DM, Pierrette Maranda. If you
would like any additional edits made before | send it to Brandon Hardenbrook of PNWER, please let me
know. As you will recall, PNWER requested feedback from each of the jurisdictions on this draft
statement by end of business today.

If you have any questions, please let me know.
~Nicole

Nicole Vinette

Manager, International Relations

Intergovernmental Relations Secretariat
Government of British Columbia
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Office: 1-778-698-8881
Cell: 1-250-415-5681
E-mail: Nicole.Vinette@gov.bc.ca
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Tan, Alyson JTT:EX

From: Glumac, Rick .17

Sent: December 5, 2018 2:40 PM
To: Tan, Alyson JTT:EX

Cc: Glumac, Rick JTST:EX
Subject: Re: PNWER Winter Report

Approved. Do you mind if | forward to Bruce directly?
Rick
Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 5, 2018, at 2:35 PM, Tan, Alyson JTT:EX <Alyson.Tan@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi PS Glumac,

Can you please take a look at this final version of the winter outcomes report? If this version is
approved by you, | will have it ready for you to discuss with MBR.

Best,

Alyson Tan

Issues Manager, Deputy Minister’s Office
Ministry of Jobs, Trade and Technology
Ph: 604-398-5255

<PNWER Outcomes Report Winter 2018.pdf>
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